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07 August 2018

University of Cape Town
Private Bag X3
Rondebosch

7701

Email: vc@uct.ac.za

Attention: Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng

Re: Condolences to the Family of Prof. Bongani Mayosi and to the UCT Family.

Dear Prof. Phakeng

As an Alumni of the U.C.T.; | am saddened by the death of a Prof. Mayosi. Although | did not
know him personally | wish to extend my sincere condolences to the Mayosi family, the U.C.T.
family especially to the staff and past and present students of the Faculty of Health Sciences.

Words cannot describe the level of grief his family are experiencing.

[ will pray for the Academic Staff, Administrative Staff Students and all workers of the University.

Kind regards

Rev. Jonathan Robert Londt

We exist to bring others into the Kingdom of God. We drink from the same wells.
“They devoted themselves to the apostles’ teachings and fellowship, to the breaking of bread and the prayers”
(Acts 2: 42)



